
The Villas at the Grove Homeowners Association 
 

The Villas at the Grove 
Painting and Architectural Changes 

 

 

Members desiring to paint, materially alter the architectural design of home structure, drive or 

sidewalks or make major landscaping changes, must submit plans for approval to the Architectural 

Committee.  References:  Covenants for The Villas at the Grove, Article IV, Architectural Control and 

By-Laws Of The Villas at the Grove Homeowners Association, Article XIII, Architectural Standards 

Within 14 days of request date 

 

Address _________________________________  Date _____________________ 

 

Home Owner’s Name ______________________________________________ 

 

Phone # ______________________ Email _____________________________________ 

 

 If painting the exterior, list brand of paint, paint color and paint color numbers. Identify primary 

house color, secondary color and where color is to be located and trim color. Paint a sample on the 

side or front of house (all colors) where the architectural committee may view before approval. 

Include any helpful web links in the description 

 

 Fencing, patio, decking, awning, sidewalk, driveway and major landscaping changes need to 

have plans submitted.    Once approval is obtained from the Architectural Committee, remember to 

obtain any building permits needed through Douglas County.  Include measurements in plans, and 

types/color of building materials and helpful web links in the description. 

 

Planned start date:  ________________________ 

 

Description of Change:  

 


